PHILLIPS PETROLEUM COMPANY

BARTLESVILLE, OKLAHOMA

PAUL ENDACOTT

VICE PRESIDENT AND

March 4, 1946

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

I wish to send you my sincere congratulations on the wonderful basketball season you have had and for winning the Big Six Championship in ever victorious style.

My ambition now is to see your boys do a real job of taking the Oklahoma Aggies into camp as I note in the morning papers that you probably will play them soon.

Give my best regards to Mrs. Allen.

Sincerely yours,

PE.MH